
Mini Makery Filming

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Wednesday 7th July, a company called Mini Makery will be filming some of their promotional

videos with T3. The class will take part in food technology activities throughout the afternoon. We

will only be filming children who have parental permission to be on social media.

Please ensure that on the day your child is wearing full school uniform (no trainers)

You can find out more about Mini Makery here.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Reid

Assistant Head

https://www.theminimakery.co.uk/

